
  January 8, 2018  
  

 
Call to order: 7:07 pm 

Minutes from last meeting: 

• December 2017 passed around to members. 

• Approved – John Bartlett           Seconded – Russell Burgess 
 
Committee Reports: 
Finance: 

• Account is in good standing for starting off the season 
 
Permits: 

• All early bird permits have been sold and collected. 

• Above average sales of 250 permits sold as of now. 

• Lots of new local names, Melanie will look to compare to club membership list. 

Trail Development: 

• All signage needs to be completed by January 15 2017. 

• Falmouth: 
▪ 2km can be groomed with agreement from Wagner, will only be one groomer wide in 

hopes that spring break up, signs will be posted saying 24/7 grooming. 
▪ Jeramy and Dawson will be going out on the trails on Sunday 
▪ Martock Dykes are signed. Will have to be rechecked after the past wind storm. 
▪ Liz & Stuarts and Bobs farm needs to be signed 

Groomers: 

• Will be using Spot and log book for now until the Solara units are fully distributed. 

• Falmouth Groomer: 
▪ Being fixed at Kings equipment: Track repaired, rewires and other items fixed. They will 

be trucking it back to Falmouth soon. 

• Wallaback Groomer: 
▪ Ready to go. 

• Ellershouse Groomer: 
▪ Dougie is there tonight working on the groomer. 

Ways’n’Means: 

• Advertisement board is doing well, lost one sponsor, gained two (Dave Reynolds Plumbing and 
Go Powersports) and had one sponsor upgrade. 

Safety Report: 

• ISSW – International Snowmobile Safety Week is January 20-28 

• Talked to Vaughn fire department and they are willing to set up a mock rescue event. 

Grants: 

• Finished up the 2017 grants, all paperwork has been sent in for the Shed. 
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Zone Report: 

• SANS Zone meeting is being postponed as they want to hold Solara training at the same 
meeting. 

• Next June is the ISC and they are still looking for volunteers. 
 
Group Events: 

• Vintage Show is April 8 2018 

• Poker Rally is February 4 2018 

• Snack at the shack will be decided closer to as it depends on trail conditions. 
 
Committee reports approved by:       

• Approved – Andy Swinamer          Seconded – John Bartlett 
 
New Business: 

• Names need to be put forward to the club exec of anyone interested in attending the ISC as the 
club will be sending wo people (covering the entry fees). 

• Club will also be sending a member to the Ride for Dad event in March, please submit your 
name if interested as it will be first come first serve. 

• Club members can get SnoTrails even if they didn’t buy a trail pass just let SANS know and they 
will add to the mailing list 

 
Correspondence: 

• Operation Lifesaver - Rail Safety Snowmobile Testimonials 

• Important Information on Groomer Tracking and the SANS Snowmobile Ride for Dad 

• NEC updated Scholarship Application 

• ISMA Press Release 

 
Next Meeting: Falmouth February 5th, 2018 
Next Exec Meeting: January 23rd, 2017 
50/50 Draw: Stuart Lyon 


